

## Dear Parents/Carers

Now that the new term has started, may we take this opportunity to remind you that music tuition slips need to be returned to the school office as soon as possible.

Lessons are available for children in Key Stage One and Two, however, music teachers might advise that starting too early is unadvisable or not possible and this will be down to discussion and discretion of the individual teacher.

Opportunities available this year are as follows:

Piano / Electronic Keyboard
Guitar

Electric Guitar (Year 5 & 6 Only)

Drum Kit

Violin

Flute

Clarinet

Saxophone

Recorder

These lessons are taken by visiting peripatetic staff. Most lessons take place during the school day, in one of the music practice rooms. If an instrument is very popular it may become necessary for some lessons to take place after school. Tuition rates vary according to the size of the group and the instrument taught. If you need an instrument, you can acquire one through a rental/purchase scheme.

Whether you wish your child to commence or discontinue tuition, please could you complete the slip below. Please be aware that music teachers will assume that children wish to CONTINUE with lessons unless notified to the contrary. Please not that once tuition is booked, half a term's notice, in writing, must be given before lessons may be cancelled

Charlotte Huish Headteacher



Dartington C of E Academy
Shinners Bridge, Dartington, Totnes
Devon, TQ9 6JU
T: 01803 862357 E: dartington@lapsw.org
W: dartington-lap.co.uk







## **Music Tuition**

I wish	ny child
	Commence
	Continue
	Discontinue
(Instru	nent) Lessons.
l acce <sub>l</sub> cance	that once tuition is booked, half a term's notice must be given before lessons may be ed.
Name	f Parent / Carer
Signat	re Parent/Carer
Conta	telephone number
Email	